
 

 

Newsletter 

Shawclough PTA 
Please get in touch with the school if 

you are interested in joining the school 
PTA. 

 

Pay 360 

Please note that the school is cashless, 
this means that we cannot accept cash. 

Payments can be made via PAY360 if you 
need access please contact the office and 

we will be happy to help 

 

Medical Information 
If you child has Asthma you need to 

ensure that they have an inhaler 
with them in school. This needs to 
be brought to the office so we can 
ensure that this is on the system. 

 

 

Class Attendance 
3L 98.8% 

1P 95.6% 

6R 93.8% 

4Y 93.8% 

6S 93.2% 

2S 91.4% 

4O 90.3% 

1L 90.0% 

RB 88.9% 

3A 87.0% 

5C 86.6% 

RT 86.4% 

5P 86.1% 

2C 80.0% 

Well done to Year 6 Scarlet class who won the Best Class 

Attendance for first Autumn half term, with 96.5. They will 

receive a prize in assembly this Friday. 

We are meeting with our Education Welfare Officer next week to 

discuss the amount of holidays which have been taken during last 

half term. May I please remind you that we will be issuing Penalty 

Notices for any holidays taken in term time in the future, which 

will result in fines of £60 per parent/per child (rising to £120 per 

parent/per child if not paid in 21 days). 

 

Healthy Packed Lunches 
Packed Lunch 

If children bring a packed lunch it should be in a clearly labelled 

lunchbox.  The school has produced guidelines about what 

should be included in a packed lunch.   

Packed Lunches should include:  

A sandwich or equivalent e.g. wrap, rice, salad, pasta salad etc, 

 A drink of water, milk or pure fruit juice,  

A portion of fruit, A portion of vegetables,  

A portion of dairy e.g. yoghurt or cheese. 

Packed Lunches should not include:  

Jam or chocolate spread,  

Fizzy drinks or cordial,  

Bars of chocolate,  

We would ask parents to support this. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Shawclough Community School 
4th November 2022 

www.shawclough.rochdale.sch.uk  

Dates for the Diary 
November 
7/11/2022 Starbooks Event – 2S & 6R 

8/11/2022 Starbooks Event – 2C & 6S 

9/11/2022 Starbooks Event – 1P & 5P 

10/11/2022 Starbooks Event – 1L & 5C 

11/11//2022 Remembrance day 

W/C 14/11/2022 Friendship Week 

15/11/2022 Starbooks Event – RT & 4Y 

16/11/2022 Starbooks Event – RB & 4O 

17/11/2022 Starbooks Event – 3L & 3A 

18/11/2022 – Nursery Rhyme day at 11am or 

2.30pm 

 18/11/2022 Children in Need 

December 
02/12/2022 YR 6 Parent Breakfasts 

06/12/2022 Reception Christmas Performance 

08/12/2022 Nursery Christmas Performance 

15/12/2022 Christmas Dinner & Christmas 

Jumper Day 

16/12/2022 Christmas Parties Children finish 

at 2pm 

 

http://www.shawclough.rochdale.sch.uk/


Starbooks Cafe 
Don’t forget to book for the Starbooks café  

Below are dates for each class 

Monday 7th November Yr 2 Sunshine and Yr 6 Red 

Tuesday 8th November Yr 2 Coral and Yr 6 Scarlet 

Wednesday 9th November Yr 1 Purple and Yr 5 Poppy 

Thursday10th November Yr 1 Lavender and Yr 5 Cherry 

Tuesday 15th November Reception Turquoise and Yr 4 Yellow 

Wednesday 16th November Reception Blue and Yr 4 Orange 

Thursday 17th November  Yr 3 Amber & Yr 3 Lemon 

If you would like to attend please book on through  
https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home  

 

Parking 
A reminder to parents and 

guardians that when parking 

around school that roads and drive 

ways are not blocked.  

Spinney road is a private road 

therefore cars parked here risk 

being clamped.  

The school is working with the 

local PCSOs and traffic wardens to 

the safety of the children and 

residents 
 

 

Breakfast and Teatime Club 
Please note that if you do not pre book on to the 

Breakfast and Teatime club the charge is £3.50 
 

Tea Time club will be in the community form now on when 

picking up please go to the community door for pick up 

 
 

Dinner Pattern Changes  
If you wish to change your child from Pack lunch to school 

meals or school meal to pack lunch we need to be given 2 

weeks notice.  

 

 

 

 

Nursery Rhyme 
We are delighted to invite you to listen to your child sing rhymes they have learnt on Friday 18th November, 
where the children from Nursery will showcase what they have learnt during World Nursery Rhyme Week 

 
Parents are invited to attend on Friday 18th November at 11am or 2.30pm 

 
All tickets must be booked online through PAY 360. 
Tickets must be booked by Friday 11th November. 

If you would like to attend please book on through 
https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home 

 

 

 
School Photos 

These need to be brought into school by 20th November any that are brought in after this date 

will have to order online. 
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